
July 28, 2015 Board of Supervisors Meeting 

At the July 28, 2015 Board of Supervisors meeting, staff presented an update on the status of the 

Rumsey Bridge Project and the results of the public survey, and the Board of Supervisors provided 

direction on the bridge type selection process.  The agenda item and attachments are available here. 

The video stream is of the presentation is available here. (Scroll down to Agenda item 42)   

http://yoloagenda.yolocounty.org:8085/agenda_publish.cfm?id=&mt=BOS&get_month=7&get_year=2015&dsp=agm&seq=4202&rev=0&ag=360&ln=39469&nseq=&nrev=&pseq=4153&prev=0#ReturnTo39469
http://yolocountyca.swagit.com/play/07282015-578

